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Tuesday, 27th February 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to inform you that unfortunately Mrs Haddock will be having surgery on Friday and will 
not be well enough to be back in school until at least Monday 11th March. However, this is 
obviously dependent on her recovery time after her surgery.  
 
Please be reassured that your children will still receive the same planned curriculum which Mrs 
Haddock would have been teaching. However, this will be delivered by our very experienced Level 
three teaching assistant, Mrs Kimmitt, or a supply teacher. We always request a supply teacher 
who is known to our school and make every endeavour to ensure it is a supply teacher whom the 
children are already familiar with and of course Mrs Kimmitt will also be there to ensure continiuity 
for all children.   
 
We all send our best wishes to Mrs Haddock for Friday and wish her a speedy recovery 
afterwards. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Kindest regards,  

 
Miss K Martin 
Headteacher.  
 

mailto:office@ryeprimary.co.uk

